PINE GROVE AREA HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION P.O. BOX 46 Pine Grove, Pennsylvania 17963

Rodney Schaeffer, President Beverly Bode, Vice President Elect Jean Barr, Historian Rosemary Kramer, Secretary Wilson Aungst, Treasurer

January 12, 2015

Dear PGAHS Alumni:

On May 24, 2014, at the annual alumni banquet, the PGAHS Alumni Association amended the Association By-Laws establishing a Humanitarian Award for eligible individuals who graduated from the Pine Grove High School or Pine Grove Area High School, and directed the Association's Board of Directors to develop guidelines and the necessary forms for members to make nominations for this new award.

On November 14, 2014, the Board of Directors approved the attached guidelines and nomination form for Association members to nominate eligible individuals for this award and extended the deadline for submitting nominations <u>for this first year only</u> to March 1, 2015. The deadline for subsequent years will be December 31st.

If you know of someone who you feel is worthy of this award and would like to nominate that individual, please complete the nomination form and send it, along with the other required information, to the Association Secretary at P.O. Box 46, Pine Grove, PA 17963, by March 1st.

Due to the expense of a complete alumni database mailing, this mailing is limited to last year's banquet attendees. The letter and the applicable forms have also been posted on the Pine Grove Area School District's website (www.pgasd.com). Click on District, click on the PGAHS Alumni Association link, then click on Humanitarian Award. If you know of someone who would like to submit a nomination and they have not received this mailing, please direct them to the School District's website.

Sincerely,

Rosemary Kramer Alumni Association Secretary